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PRESIDENT - ELECT
OF THE 62" SESSION
QOF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

New York, 21 August 2007

Excellency,

With reference to the High-level Dialogue on Financing for Development, to be
held on Monday and Tuesday, 22 and 23 October 2007, at the United Nations Headquarters
in New York, I would like to inform you that I am planning to call an informal meeting of
the General Assembly in the morning on Thursday, 20 September 2007.

At the informal meeting member states will be briefed on the status of
preparations for the High-level Dialogue by the Department of Economic and Social
Affairs and will have the opportunity to exchange views on the subject of Financing for

Development.

Therefore 1 would kindly ask your Excellency to circulate this letter to all Member
States for their perusal.

Yours Sincerely,

Session
of the Umited Nations General Assembly

H.E. Sheikha Haya Rashed Al Khalifa
President of the General Assembly
United Nations

New York



